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Transition of Dental and Orthodontia 
Coverage from Fee for Service to 
Medicaid Managed Care Training for 
Providers 
 

On June 12th the New York State Division of Health Plan Contracting & 
Oversight hosted a webinar to share information with providers about 
the transition of dental and orthodontia Medicaid coverage into 
Medicaid Managed Care. To locate the Webinar presentation material 
click here and view links under:  

• MRT 1458: Care Management Population and 
Benefit Expansion, Access to Services, and 
Consumer Rights  

 
Dental becomes part of the Medicaid Managed Care benefit 
package effective July 1, 2012. Orthodontia comes in to the 
Medicaid Managed Care benefit package effective October 
1, 2012.  
 
In the near future, a question and answer document will be 
posted as resulted from questions asked during/after the 
webinar. This Q&A document will be located on the same 
page as the webinar under MRT1458 links.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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